
 

In accordance with Chapter 1, Title 39, Code of Alabama, 1975, as amended, notice is 

hereby given that John G. Walton Construction Company, Inc. has completed the work 

on the 2023 Rebuild Project: General Canby Dr., Southern Way & Signal Hill Road for 

the City of Spanish Fort, Alabama; GMC Project No. CMOB230050; RALG-02-2023-

461. Any person(s) having a claim against the project should notify Craig Sanford, P.E., 

Goodwyn Mills Cawood, LLC, 2660 EastChase Lane, Suite 200, Montgomery, AL 

36117.  All claims should be filed within 30 days of the first publication of this notice.   

 

This notice will run three consecutive weeks beginning on May 15, 2024 through May 

29, 2024. 


